
Title: Panama Trip and Subtitle Project – Please Pray 
 
May 1, 2009, 
 
Greetings all, 
 
We are going to Panama next week, and would appreciate prayer for safe travel, to be able to 
complete Spanish subtitles for one of our condensed sessions, and that the Lord would bless 
our ministry sessions and the seminar we will be doing there.  One more prayer request is that 
we would be able to finish the Dutch subtitles for the condensed ministry sessions Dr. Wilder 
will be using in his presentations in Holland.  So far, we have encountered MANY computer 
and other problems with this project, and Dr. Wilder is leaving next week, so we have to get 
them finished in the next day or two. 
 
Thanks for your prayers. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl (for Charlotte and I) 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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